
From: Eileen Becker
To: House Community and Regional Affairs
Subject: House Bill 69
Date: Sunday, May 5, 2019 5:25:00 PM

This bill will allow a savings for the State of Alaska.  It’s time the State got out of the broadcasting business.  Don’t
allow NPR to fool you.   They are a very large well funded corporation.   Eileen Becker.   Homer AK

Sent from my iPad
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From: Mike Coons
To: House Community and Regional Affairs
Subject: Support HB 69
Date: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 8:28:21 AM

My name is Mike Coons, President, Greater Alaska Chapter of AMAC 200 
members strong, AMAC Statewide 4,500, all conservative seniors and fully 
support Governor Dunleavy's budget.

I fully support HB69 which fully repeals PBS funding.  Why?  We are in a 
1.6 Billion dollar deficit because of runaway spending by the legislature 
over far too many years.

Besides funds from the State, 3.5 million, funding comes from federal 
(through the Corporation for Public Broadcasting), local, tribal, and 
private entities. Pick. Click. Give. is one way Alaskans give, skimming 
 from their Permanent Fund dividends.  BTW, lower the PFD by the 
Democrat-Socialist, less to PBS.

We need to join the other 14 States that leave PBS to getting grants from 
private entities.

Do the right thing, move out of committee unlike past other Governor bills.

Mike Coons
President, Greater Alaska Chapter, AMAC
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